
“. ‘F 

/--’ I? 

city of Eddyville 
Heart of the Lakes 

P.O. Box 673 l Eddyville, Kentucky 42038 
Phone388-2228 

July 13, 1988 
AUG 15 1994 

PUBLIC 3ERVlCE 
COMMl8aloN 

Bobby Conger 
Honorable Mayor and City Council 
Fredonia 
Kentucky 42411 

Dear Mr. Conger, Honorable Mayor and City Councilmen: 

You were notified on June 7, 1988, by Eddyville Water 
Superintendent, George Crady, that the Eddyville City Council had 
voted to have a increase in water rates due to the increasing 
expenses being incurred by the Eddyville Water Department. The 
City Council passed a rate increase ranging from 14% to 52%, with 
the average increase being 18%. Fredonia's new rate will show an 

c- increase of 18%, making the new rate $1.39 per 1,000 gallons 
used. 

The b:Lll which you will receive in September will reflect this 
rate increase. We feel this should give you ample time for you 
to adjust your rates accordingly.' , 

Sincerely, 

Jerry Peek 
Mayor Pro Tern 
City of Eddyville 
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